SPIKE PRIME
ROBOTICS WORKSHOP

TUESDAY, JULY 8STH
AT THE 4-H BUILDING IN AUBURN

2 SESSIONS

9:00 AM - NOON OR 1:00 - 4:00 PM

EACH WORKSHOP IS LIMITED TO
6 PARTICIPANTS.

e Youth will explore the world of robotics
by designing and building a Lego Spike
Prime robot, then programming their
robot, using Scratch, to complete
challenges.

e Enrollment in 4-H not required.

Register at https://go.unl.edu/7vc2 or use the QR code.
Register online and pay in the Extension office by July 2nd

Questions - Contact Sheena Davidson
402-274-4755



